Atlantic Academy Primary











Developing Character, Confidence and Commitment

Dear Parents,

It's hard to believe we are approaching the last week of term - and what a term it's been. We've had trips, activities, sporting events, many visitors and a lot of hard work. I'm incredibly proud of all of our students who have shown fantastic commitment to the start of our academic year.

Creator Space

An area of the school we are very proud to have developed this year is our Creator Space. The Creator space is a new space which allows for students to explore through the use of technology. Our creator space hosts Virtual Reality, robotics, programming and 3D printing. It's been wonderful to see our students working collaboratively and creatively in a space away from their classrooms and we have been blown away by what they have achieved.

If your child is yet to visit the creator space they will have a chance over the next half term. We can't wait to see what else they can achieve in such an inspirational space.



Heroes of the Week

Friday 14th October

To enjoy our virtual Heroes assembly, please click here

Congratulations to all our heroes this week

October

Tuesday 18th Primary tours for

prospective parents

Tuesday 18th Parent Forum

Wednesday 19th Brilliant Club

Launch - Y6 (selected students)

Thursday 20th Primary tours for
prospective parents

Friday 21th Year 2 Bulb Planting
Victoria Gardens

Monday 24th Half Term

End of topic outcomes

As we approach the end of the current topics being studied at Atlantic, all our students will be working on their end of topic outcomes. These outcomes might be showcased through a mini art exhibition, a discussion or debate or an essay summarising their learning. Please discuss with your children what they have been learning this half term. We hope you would be impressed by their knowledge and learning journey that has taken place over the term.

Parking

Disappointingly, I'm having to one again follow up on parking issues with our parents at Atlantic. Whilst the majority of parents are using the onsite car parks, we have a handful of parents who are putting the safety of people on site at risk. Please can I once again remind you that cars should only park in the designated car parks. Please respect the safety of others.

Have a wonderful weekend and I look forward to the final 5 days of this half term.



